EWG

Newsletter of the Edmonton Woodturners Guild February 2018

WA

Pooaur™®

Intro

Barry Green demonstrated turning a live edge rectangular bowl and Pierre LaPlante hosted

the safety moment

Show and Tell

Garry Sedgwick

Decorated spindles Ash Bowl with inlay

Grapefruit wood bowl



Bery Delisle

Assorted Threaded items Decorated fractal burned items

Waynelee

Birch vase with fractal burning Birch vase with fractal burning

Birch vase with fractal burning Birch vase with fractal burning



Poplar bowl with fractal burning Yellow cedar plate with fractal burning

Stew Bremner

Birch bowls with waterlux finish

Barry Green
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Colin Green

Maple bowl and alumilite accents Maple bowl with alumilite filling

Gordon Spratt

Decorative rings, various materials

Mick Mellings

Cedar bowl with wipe-on poly finish



Ron Critchlow

Purple heart, maple and walnut segmented vessel with tung oil finish

Joanne Sauvageau

Cedar bowl with burned and decorated finish View of embellishment on bottom

Terry Skinberg

Elm bowl with figured maple top, bowl burned and waxed, top finished with chestnut oil and wipe-on poly



Dale Lathe

Maple bowl Elm bowl

Glen Christenson

Embellished poplar ornament on a stand

Jack McCann

Pistachio bowl Yellow cedar bowl



Rick Casey

Cherry and red oak pens with wipe-on poly finish Red oak spindles

Allen Barnett

Segmented vessel with top

Ken Hawtin

Birch goblets with lacquer finish Walnut and ebony vessel and top with lacquer finish



Figured maple vessel and top with lacquer finish Decorated birch bowl with lacquer finish

Decorated birch bowl with lacquer finish

Barry Green Turning a Live Edge Rectangular Bowl




Safety Moment

Pierre LaPlant demonstrated a dust collection system for his lathe and a fresh air system for

his face shield.

Infomercials

None reported

News

Bill Nestor, President

- American Association of Woodturners (AAW) has a special offer of US$20 for a 3 month
trial membership

- AAW has a symposium planned for June in Portland, Oregon. See
www.woodturner.org for details. If 10 AAW members in our club register, a $25
discount and conference supper reservations at the same table are included.

- Shop Tours / Shop Crawls Bill is planning a trip to Red Deer to visit the shops of
Andrew Glazebrook and Gord Rock. No definite date yet, but it will be around the end

of February or early March. Speak to Bill for details

- Spindle turning classes for new turners has been scheduled for March 3, 2018. Jerry
Lindberg has sent out an email with details. If anyone needs more information, email
Jerry at gclindbe@telusplanet.net

- Discussions are underway with Edmonton Garrison shop personnel concerning EWG
members giving turning lessons to their disabled vets, first responders, spouses and
youth. More details will follow.

- The Guild purchased 4 sets of 8 tools for our workshops for under $400 total. These will
accommodate those who participate in our workshops but don” t have tools.

- Honorary Life Memberships. The criteria to qualify include either being a founding
member or having a 15 year long membership and no longer active in woodturning.
Only Brian McAvoy has been given a membership, to date, but one is planned for Ken
Wianko at a future date
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- President Bill Nestor presented Jim Plant with the Golden Gouge award in
recognition for his numerous contributions such as show and tell photos, meeting
photos, annual slide show and his very significant contribution as secretary for 8 years
- Next Meeting will be March 8 - 6:45 pm with demonstration by Terry Hurst and the
safety moment by Terry Skinberg

Bob Pugh Newsletter Editor

Photos by Jim Plant



